Welcome to Year 2

We hope you all had a lovely summer, we are happy to see
the children bacK, happy and healthy. We have all been
getting to Know each other by playing lots of connection
games, some involving music. The children have been learning
lots of new routines and are doing really well remembering
them. We have placed your child’s Seesaw login in the front
of their contact booK. | will be adding photos, assigning
tasKs and sending messSages via seesaw

Maths

We have been recapping Place Value up to 100, reminding
ourselves of how many tens and ones are in any given
number. We have used diennes, tens frames and tens
frames to help consolidate our understanding. We need to
ensure that all our numbers are written the correct way
round e.g. 2 not S and thirteen written as 13 not 31. This
would be great to practise this at home.

History
We will be starting our ‘Great Fire of
London’ topic next weeK. The children could
do some research and come in with one
fact about it for our lesson next weeKk.




Rock Steady

RocK Steady are offering free taster session on 24th
September. We have been lucky enough to be chosen as a
class for these sessions, please let me Know if you do NOT
give permission for your child to taKe part in these taster
sessions. Please let me Know asap.

® o0 ®, o Homework

e Please read daily and record it in your Reading Record BooK.

e Please start to learn the two times tables (from 0x2 to
12x2). The children will not be tested just yet, but it is
important to start learning the two times tables (in any
order).

e Please learn the spellings to be tested next Thursday. They

will be sent separately along with an activity to complete

Dates

Individual Photos - Friday 27th September e o
World Mental Health Day -10th October (Wear Yellow) LIRS
Woodland Learning - Thursday 24th October ¢ °




